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Giant clams

SEAFDEC/AQD is collaborating with the Marine
Science Institute of the University of the
Philippines (UP MSI) in the restocking of giant
clams Tridacna spp. UP MSI is distributing hatch-
ery-produced giant clam juveniles to various parts
of the Philippines in efforts to save and enhance
the stocks of this endangered species.
SEAFDEC/AQD received Tridacna gigas juveniles
from UP MSI in October 2001 and these were
reared in tank and ocean nurseries and then
restocked in coral reefs in SEAFDEC/AQD’s
Igang Marine Substation in Guimaras Island.
Restocked giant clams are growing well and the
remaining giant clams in cages will be restocked
in other protected areas such as Sagay Marine
Reserve in Negros Occidental.

Seahorse

Commanding a good price either in live form for
the aquarium trade or in dried form for traditional
Chinese medicine, seahorse collecting in the
Philippines and other parts of Southeast Asia is a
good supplemental livelihood activity. However,
because uncontrolled fishing will deplete natural
stocks, seed production and stock enhancement
techniques should be developed, coupled with
other conservation measures. 

Seahorse research at SEAFDEC/AQD started in
1996. Seahorse juveniles have been produced so
that SEAFDEC/AQD now has at least second-
generation, hatchery-bred animals in captivity.
Sites are now being assessed where seahorse
juveniles may eventually be stocked.  
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Commercial trochus button production 
in Hong Kong

Note from the Editor:

Head Crown Trading Limited is a Hong Kong-
based company dealing in buttons and related
trade, and is a key supplier of trochus buttons in
Asia. Through the kind permission of Derek Put,
we are able to reproduce a set of trochus button
pictures produced by the company. Readers can
get an e-copy of these button pictures by looking
on the company website. Company details are
given here for those who are interested.

Mr Derek Put
Marketing Research Executive (Asia-Pacific)

Head Crown Trading Limited
Room 1605, 16/F, Hewlett Centre
54 Hoi Yuen Road, Kwun Tong 

Kowloon, Hong Kong

Telephone: +852 2763 1827
Fax: +852 2342 7481

Email: derekput@headcrowntrading.com
Web: www.headcrowntrading.com

PIMRIS is a joint project of five interna-
tional organisations concerned with fish-
eries and marine resource development in
the Pacific Islands region. The project is exe-
cuted by the Secretariat of the Pacific
Community (SPC), the South Pacific Forum
Fisheries Agency (FFA), the University of
the South Pacific (USP), the South Pacific
Applied Geoscience Commission (SOPAC),
and the South Pacific Regional Environment
Programme (SPREP). This bulletin is pro-
duced by SPC as part of its commitment to
PIMRIS. The aim of PIMRIS is to improve

the availability of information on marine
resources to users in the region, so as to
support their rational development and
management. PIMRIS activities include: the
active collection, cataloguing and archiving
of technical documents,  especially
ephemera (‘grey literature’); evaluation,
repackaging and dissemination of informa-
tion; provision of literature searches, ques-
tion-and-answer services and bibliographic
support; and assistance with the develop-
ment of in-country reference collections and
databases on marine resources.

Pacific Islands Marine Resources 
Information System
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